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14th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be holding our Christmas Fair on Wednesday 7th December, starting 
at 3.40pm and finishing at 5.15pm.  In preparation we are asking for good quality items to 
be donated including:  

 Raffle prizes  
 Tombola gifts  
 Bottles of alcohol (please send directly to the office) 
 Good quality used school uniform  
 Sweets and chocolates for hampers 
 Teddy Bears 

 
Entry will be £1.00 per adult with children free and entrance will be via the school office. 
We hope to see as many families as possible, to celebrate the end of a successful year!  
 
We appreciate the continued support. 
 
Mrs Chauhan and Mrs Hopkins  
(Assistant Head Teachers) 
 
 
 
  


